
  

  

CAES 
Space Systems Division  
4350 Centennial Blvd  
Colorado Springs CO 80907 
T: 1-719-594-8000 
F: 1-719-594-8468 
 
April 25, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This device currently has two IBIS model options due to a recent revision change.  Since existing 
customers may have previous device revisions, we are offering both IBIS models at this time.  
 
For new order please use the ut8q512k32e_RevG model.  If you already have parts, please refer to the 
device lid marking and reference the marking “QS04x” where x is the revision of the assembly.  If your 
device revision is “G” then use the ut8q512k32e_RevG model.  For any other revision marking please use 
the ut8q512k32e model. 
    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Leslie  
Applications Engineer Pr. 
Space Systems Division 
CAES 
T : +1 (719) 594-8000 
mike.leslie@caes.com 
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